Bill Goaains

From: “
Sent: 20 August 2021 10:44

To:

IFD Public Consultations
Subject:

Designated Salmonid Waters Bye-Law

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Sir/Maodam.

Fam 1n tull support of the proposal to ensure protection tor Trish Salmonid Waters

Kind regards,

Sent from my Huawer phone



